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Hello Everyone, 
Happy Heart month and the month of Love. We are still collecting gently used or 

New: Coats, Hats, Gloves, & Scarves for Andrea's church outreach program so please 
clean out your closet and help us warm some people in need. 
On another note: I am so proud to let you know that Jill Hanford, Nutritional 
Consultant has joined us again as part of our team at LISA'S NATURAL PATH. Jill has 
a great personality and caring heart that wants to help people get well naturally. 
She is a joy to be around. So stop in and welcome Jill back. 

Stay Warm & Spread some Love, 
Dr. Lisa 

Heart Month 

Our heart is an organ that 

truly never stops working; 

however, heart health has been 












